
  It is our hope that through the combined 

efforts of Corvette owners we can bring a 

smile to a child's face and make their lives 

more enjoyable. 

   

                  Corvette Owners 

       

 

WE ARE GOING BACK TO CAMP 

Sunday Sept.8th 2019 
Corvette owners are invited to participate in a scenic country drive for fun and charity. Seize 

this perfect opportunity to meet new friends and share your enthusiasm for North America's 

greatest sports car. 

 

2019 is our 21
ST 

year and thus far we have raised over $503,500.00 for children’s charities. 

 

Please Note our new starting spot Tim Hortons 100 Whitmore Rd, Woodbridge, ON. 

 

We are planning a special cruise up to Camp Oochigeas in Muskoka for a tour of the facilities 

and to see the upgrades since our last visit in 2009. On the way north we will stop for lunch on 

the Island Princess Boat and tour the Orillia waterfront. 

 

   Visit our website for more details on the event and register your email address. 

www.corvettesforkids.com  

 

All the roads are paved. A nominal registration fee covers the costs of the day’s events.   

Participants are encouraged to collect pledges for Camp Oochigeas.(a summer camp for 

children living with cancer) 
 

Visit our website www.corvettesforkids.com for more details on the event, how to register, pledge forms, 
 the charity, the prizes.  Submit your email address for notification of future updates 

Or contact Gary Fenske @ 416-402-7880. GaryF@corvettesforkids.com 
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